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11 June 2019

Contact: Justine Clarke

Telephone: 02 9865 2402
Joanna Bakopanos P

Our ref: D2019/58576

Team Leader, Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

CC: Mr William Hodgkinson

Dear Ms Bakopanos,
RE: Notice of exhibition — Qantas Flight Training Centre (SSD10154)

Thank you for your letter received on 5 June 2019, inviting WaterNSW to comment on the
development application for SSD10154, at 297 King Street, Mascot.

WaterNSW understands the proposal to be for a flight training hall, emergency procedures hall,
teaching & training rooms and office space, demolition works, construction of a multi-level carpark
and associated internal roads and landscaping.

Due to the nature and location of this development, WaterNSW has assessed the application as
having no potential for impact on our assets, infrastructure or lands. Therefore, WaterNSW does
not have any particular requirements or comments.

WaterNSW requests the Department continue to notify us of all proposals with the potential to
impact on WaterNSW land, assets or infrastructure. All correspondence should be directed to our
email address Environmental. Assessments@waternsw.com.au.

Yours sincerely

&%//“
ALISON KNIHA
Catchment Protection Planning Manager




